
TOWN OF ERIN PRAIRIE
BOARD OF REVIEW
 JULY 14, 2025


The Board of Review was called to order by Chairman, John Van Dyk, at 6:00p.m. on Monday, July 14th, 2025 at the Erin Prairie Town Hall.  Present were John Van Dyk, Dennis Mitchell, Krista Johnson, and Assessor, Natalie DeLeasky.

No Town Residents came to the Board of Review.

Board of Review was adjourned at 8:00p.m.

Respectfully submitted,


Jackie Mitchell, Clerk/Treasurer
